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The Zeta Phi Chapter of Omega Psi Phi Fraternity Inc. would like to thank
everyone who supported and attended The Seersucker & Sundress Soiree
this past August. We sincerely hope you had a ball! The vibe was absolutely

amazing. We, the Men of Omega truly appreciate your ongoing support.

These events are not easy to pull off, as it takes at least a year of preparation.

We hope you all had a great time grooving with the Indianapolis Ques for a
purpose, as all proceeds from this event will benefit our Scholarship Fund,
Indianapolis Uplift Foundation, Inc., and social action initiatives.




